
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jamal Reeisi   
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 10:18 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Julie Baker  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Application numbers: A-2024-0179 and A-2024-0180 - Concerns Regarding 
Proposed Variances at 76 Main St South, Brampton 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Dear COA, 
 
We are Jamal Reeisi and Julie Baker, the owners of 78 Main Street South, Brampton, Ontario, L6W 2C6. 
As the immediate neighbors to 76 Main Street South, we wish to express our serious concerns regarding 
the proposed "minor variances" for the property. 
 
Given the heritage status of our area, where houses are notably spaced apart and landscaping is 
protected, the classification of these changes as "minor" is perplexing. The six proposed variances 
significantly exceed permitted guidelines and would essentially result in the construction of another house 
between our properties. This is neither minor nor acceptable, as there is no available space for such 
development. 
 
We request links to access the meeting online in case we are unable to attend in person, though we do 
intend to participate in person. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 
You are authorized. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jamal Reeisi and Julie Baker 

 

 

 

 

 


